31 May 2024

Tena koe EEIAIEII

Thank you for your request, received on 17 May 2024, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the
Act) for the following information:

“All codes that represent CN19, CN10, NB10, N8, CN8, x19, x10 and x8 etc using a wild *
(or whatever is the applicable wild character) such as *19, *10 and *8 to ensure all relevant
LCD codes and registers are identified and counted.”

Much of the information you have requested is available on the Authority’s Electricity Market
Information website (EMI) here: Electricity Authority - EMI (market statistics and tools) (ea.govt.nz),
including the breakdown of distributor price codes.

The Authority is releasing one document providing the information you requested (which includes
information not already published on EMI). This spreadsheet sets out a breakdown on the metering
configurations including distribution pricing codes broken down by retailer.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing
oia@ea.govt.nz.
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